

Bloxwich Academy Bloxwich Lane Bloxwich, Walsall West Midlands, WS27JT T: 01922 710 226

Ref JG/JN/AH/Corr.parents

05 February 2018

Dear Parents

Bloxwich Academy are bringing parents into the picture to protect children. You are invited to join us for an informal session about what you need to know to keep your child safe from sexual exploitation on Monday 05 March 2018 at 1.30pm in the Lower School Hall. This will be led by the Early Help Team in Walsall. Entry will be via the library doors.

Would you know the difference between challenging behaviour in your child and the signs of a deeper problem? Find out when you should be worried and learn what parents can do to protect children in Walsall from this abuse, both online and offline.

We encourage all parents to attend this important session. Please confirm your attendance by filling out the attached form. For more information, please contact Ms J Newsome, Safeguarding Lead.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Joanne Gray Headteacher

Bloxwich Academy – Keeping Your Child Safe

I will be attending the Keeping Your Child Safe session on 1.30pm.	Monday 05 March 2018 at
Child's Name	Class
Parent/Carer's Name	
Parent/Carer's Signature	
Date postbox@bloxwichacadem	y.co.uk

www.bloxwichacademy.co.uk